From: Michelle Segar

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 8:00 AM
To: Planning

Cc: Jeff Horowitz

Subject: RE: request ZBA22-2031; 1301 Lutz
Hello,

We reside at 614 Soule Blvd, in view of1301 Lutz st. We are happy to support this request for variance for a 438 sq ft
garage.

Sincerely,
Michelle Segar and Jeff Horowitz



